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Town Meeting: 
The next Town Meeting will be on Monday, August 22nd   

at 7PM at the Community Building.  
While we know it is not handicap accessible, we are willing to help accommodate anyone in need. 

 
September’s Town Meeting will be held on Monday, 

September 26th at 7PM at the Kitzmiller School Building. 
Garrett County Commissioners plan to host a public meeting 

before the town meeting, beginning at 6PM. 
 

 
  

Town Office Hours: 

Mon. 9A-5P 

Tues. 10A-7P 

Thurs. 9A-5P 



KITZMILLER HEAD START 

It’s that time of year, Head Start will be starting soon. 
We are looking forward to a fun filled year, with a lot of 
new faces. We still have a few openings if you or 
anyone you know if interested. Children must be ages 3 

to 5 years of age. Please call Judy Fike at 301.334.7494. 
 

KITZMILLER RUTH ENLOW LIBRARY 

It’s time for Fall programming at the library! 

· Story Time for ages 3-5 will be held each Tuesday 

from 10:30-11:00 am., beginning September 13, 2022. 

· LEGO Club for all ages will meet the 2nd Wednesday 
of each month from 4:30-5:30 pm., starting September 
14. Karen Wood, University of Maryland Extension, 
will be our presenter for the month of September. 

· STEAM Kids meet on the 4th Wednesday of each 
month beginning September 28th, from 4:30-5:30 pm. 
All ages are welcome to attend. 

· Cover2Cover: Adult Book Club is reading, 
“Bloodsworth” by Tim Junkin. This is a true story of 
the first death row inmate exonerated by DNA 
evidence. We will be discussing this book on Monday, 
September 12, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. Newcomers are 
always welcome to attend!  

Congratulations to Alysha Noble the winner of our 

River Walk Photo Challenge. Stop in and see her 

winning photograph on display at the library. A special 
thanks to everyone who participated in this event and to 
Mayor Reckart for helping select the winner! 

We continue to have FREE Covid test kits and KN95 

masks available at the library. Please call 301-334-8091 
to schedule a pick-up time. 

The library will be hosting a free composting class to 

the public early Fall. Anyone who attends the class will 
receive a FREE geobin composter. Also, there will be a 
compost pail as a drawing during the class. Watch for 
more information on this event in the upcoming weeks. 
Don’t forget to stop by the Garrett Growers Farmer’s 
Market (located in the parking lot) each Wednesday 
from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
 

 

 

 

BLAINE FULL GOSPEL CHURCH 

- August 26th – 28th, join us for revival with Evangelist 
Shawn Shumaker at 6:00P.  

- We will be holding a special Grandparents Day 

Service on September 11th. 

- On September 16th – 18th Evangelist Michael Cogley of 

Fairmont W.V. will be hosting revival starting at 
6:00PM. 
- Sunday Services & Sunday School begin every Sunday 
at 10:00AM. Worship will begin at 11:00AM along with 
Children’s Church.  
- Bible study is on Wednesdays at 6:30 PM.  
Please come to join us for an awesome encounter with 
Jesus! 

 

KITZMILLER ASSEMBLY OF GOD 

- We begin our Sunday Mornings at 11AM for Morning 
Worship and Children’s Church. With Evening 
Worship beginning at 7PM.  
- On Wednesdays, we host Bible Study starting at 7PM. 
We are currently studying the book of Mark.  
- On Sunday, September 25th, our 11AM Worship 
Service will have a guest speaker Suzanne Spolarich.  

Come join us and be blessed! 
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COAL BUCKET RESTAURANT 

“I would like to personally thank all who 

participated in Kitzmiller Days. I thought our town 

looked great and all the activities were amazing. A lot 

of hard work was put into what was accomplished to 
prepare for and work that day. Thanks again to all 

the non-profit organizations for all their hard work.” 

– Barb McKenney 

- We all needed a little rest from the busy 

summer, and after Homecoming. Sorry for any 

inconvenience while we are closed, but we will 

reopen on the 24th of August. 

- On September 4th, we will be celebrating our 

10-year anniversary at the restaurant. We will 

be serving a turkey dinner with all the 

trimmings. We will also have appreciation gifts 

for all who are present. Please com and join us 

for the day as it is you, our guests that make the 

restaurant what it is. Also, you never know, but 

we may come up with some other surprises 

between now and then. We hope you enjoy the 

rest of your summer and stay safe! 

 

KITZMILLER/ELK GARDEN YOUTH 

LEAGUE 

It is SOCCER SEASON! Our teams are 

starting to practice gearing up for the first 

match on September 8th at 5 PM. Come out 

and join us, watch the kids play soccer, and 

enjoy some food from the concession stand. 

The league will be hosting a gun raffle. If you 

are interested, please see anyone associated 

with the league to purchase tickets.  

 

KITZMILLER COAL HERITAGE 

MUSEUM 

Come check out the Kitzmiller Museum! We 

have a lot of things to explore about 

Kitzmiller’s Past! The coal mines, the grist 

mills, the timber mill, and lots more. Please 

note that visiting the museum is by 

appointment only. Give Beccie a call at the 

town hall at 301.453.3449, please leave a 

message with your name, phone number, and 

that you would like to visit the museum and 

she will get you on the schedule!  

KITZMILLER VOLUNTEER FIRE 

DEPARTMENT 

We have started selling our Christmas Cash 

Raffle tickets. Tickets are $10 each. 

1st Prize -$1,500.00 

2nd Prize -$750.00 

3rd Prize -$500.00 

BONUS – 5 - $100.00 Winners 

Drawing date is set for December 6th, 2022. 

Please see a Kitzmiller Fire Department 

Volunteer to purchase your ticket today! 

 

KITZMILLER LIONS CLUB 

Kitzmiller Lions Club strives to serve those in 

our community. One of the newly found ways 

we do this, is to help those in need of medical 

supplies. Hospital Beds, walkers, wheelchairs, 

potty chairs, you think it, we just might have it. 

If you or anyone else you know needs any of the 

above-mentioned medical items or anything 

else, please feel free to contact Robbie Reckart 

at 301.453.3418. 

- Are you in need of a new pair of glasses? Lions 

Club is there to help! Call Robbie Reckart at 

301.453.3418 for more information! 

 

KITZMILLER UNITED METHODIST 

CHURCH 

Sunday morning church services begin at 9AM. 

Anyone is welcome to attend! 

- Stay tuned to Facebook for our 

announcements about the Food Drops! Dale 

Lipscomb is in constant contact with Beccie at 

the town hall to let her know when and where 

these food drops will happen. We would like to 

thank you all for your continued support to 

help make this available to our community. We 

would also like to thank you for your patience 

while we are trying to work out all the kinks 

that come along with it. Next food drop will be 

on August 25th at 12”30P at the Kitzmiller 

Assembly of God Church parking lot. We hope 

to see you there! 



Join us on September 17th at the Garrett County Fairgrounds in 

McHenry! 

 

Take a walk down Garrett County History Lane and learn why each  

municipality in our district is special in its own way. 

The Event will begin at 10:00 AM and will last until 6:00PM. 

Things to Do: 

A History Walk 

A Car Show 

Local Storytelling 

Local Music 

Free Food 

And MORE! 

 

You will also be able to collect all 8 Garrett County Coins! 

Garrett County’s 150th 

Anniversary Celebration! 

The Mayor and Town Council of Kitzmiller MD, would 
like to publicly thank Cory Stieringer for the image he 

drew for his community.  

For those of you who don’t know Cory, he has been a 

Kitzmiller resident his entire life. His parents are Lori and 
Chip Stieringer, of Vindex. He has a wife Kelsey, and a 

daughter. 

 Cory takes pride in his artistic ability. When the Mayor 

and Council approached him asking for him to help draw 
a design for on the back of the coin to represent Kitzmiller, 

Cory did not hesitate in saying yes. We believe Cory took 
the design of the coin very seriously and put in a lot of 

time, effort, and thought. We appreciate everything that 

you do for our community Cory, and we hope that you 

never stop believing in your artistic talent! 

Thank You, again. 


